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Learn, Achieve, Love, Believe  

Congratulations Miss Chip! 
A huge congratulations to Miss Chippendale! We are delighted to announce a new member of our school family, 
Oscar, arrived on Tuesday weighing 8lb 2oz.  I am sure you will all join us in sending lots of love to Miss Chip and her 
family.  We can’t wait to share photos of his first visit to school! 
 
Parent Insight Afternoons 
Thank you to all the parents who attended the parent insight afternoons this week, and for the amazing positive 
feedback we have received.  We are so pleased that you all found the sessions so interesting and how seeing the 
ways reading is taught in lessons helps you to support your child’s reading at home.   
 
Autumn Disco Reminder 
Last shout out - don’t forget to book your place on Arbor for the Autumn Disco to be held on 24th October 2024.   
Please make payment on Arbor before the 15.00pm, on Monday 21st October to enable us to place a food order.  
Payment is £5.00 and includes the disco, drinks and a hot dog.  There will also be a tuck shop available if children 
want to bring a small amount of money for extra treats. 
Reception, Y1, Y2 and Y3 disco is from 3:15pm to 4:15pm (children can bring their party clothes to school and get 
changed in the classroom).  Please collect children at the 4:15pm from their usual classroom collection point. 
Y4, Y5 and Y6 disco will be from 4:20pm to 5:20pm and all children will need to be collected by adult at the end of 
the disco. 
All afterschool clubs, except for wraparound care, will not be running due to the disco. 
 
School Photographs 
Tempest Photography will be visiting our school next week on Tuesday 22nd October. Please can all children come to 
school in full school uniform and bring their PE kit in bag to change into after their photo if they have PE that day. 
 
Poppies 
Remembrance Sunday is a national opportunity to remember the service and sacrifice of those who defended our 
freedoms and protected our way of life.  Y6 will be selling Royal British Legion poppies and snap bands at break and 
lunchtimes next week. 
 
Recycle Week 

The Eco Educators are also asking for lots of plastic bottles and bottle tops for the Art club and are pledging to reuse 

these to create pieces of artwork and make poppies for Remembrance Day displays.  Thank you for your help and 

support 

 

Half Term Reminder 
Just a quick reminder that school finishes for half term next Friday 25th October 2024, with all afterschool clubs 
running as normal during the last week. The second half of the Autumn term begins on Monday 4th November 2025.  
Details of afterschool clubs for the new half term will be sent out, and will be available to book onto on Arbor, from 
next week. 
 
Reception Welcome Blessing 
Parents of Reception children are invited to our Reception Welcome Worship in school on 24th October 2024, 
starting at 9:15am, where we will be officially welcoming our Reception children into our school with a special 
blessing from Reverend Linda. 
 
 



   

 

   

 

Reminder – We are a Nut Free School 

Please can we again remind all parents to check what is being put in children’s lunchboxes, as we have a child with a 

severe nut allergy.  If children have items containing nuts in their lunchboxes, they will be kept safe by staff and 

handed back to parents at the end of the day and pupils will be offered lunch from the kitchen.  Thank you for 

supporting us with this. 

 

  
 

Looking Ahead: 

 

Here are some important dates for your diaries to help you plan for the next few weeks: 

 

• 21st October – Y5 Parent Insight Session 2:15pm 

• 22nd October – School Individual Photographs 

• 24th October – Reception Welcome Worship in School @ 9:15am 

• 24th October – Autumn Disco 

• 25th October – End of Term 

• 4th November – Start of Term 

• 7th November – Y3 Science and Industry Museum Trip 

• 11th November – Odd Socks Day 

• 14th November – Y5 Slavery Museum Trip 

• 15th November – Children in Need 

• 18th – 21st November – Y5 Bikeability Level 2 

• 19th November – Reception Balance Bikes 

• 19th November – Y6 Ancient Egypt Museum visit 

• 20th November – Y4 Family Worship – Thankfulness 9:00am 

• 20th November – Y4 Bikeability Level 1 

• 22nd November – Inset Day 

• 27th November – Y5 Family Worship – Advent 9:15am 

• 27th November – Opening Evening 3:30pm and 5:30pm 

• 4th December – Rec/Y1 Parent Pupil Progress Meetings 

• 5th December – Y6 Christingle 

• 10th December – Y5/Y6 Parent Pupil Progress Meetings 

• 11th December – Y2/Y3/Y4 Parent Pupil Progress Meetings 

• 12th December – Christmas jumper and dinner day 

• 13th December – Enterprise Fair 

• 16th December – Breakfast with Santa (EYFS and Y1) 

• 17th December – Breakfast with Santa (Y2 and Y3) 

• 17th December – KS1 Panto and Party 

• 18th December – KS2 Panto and Party 

• 20th December – End of Term 

• 6th January – School Opens 

 

Please note, these dates are subject to change – please ensure you check them each 

week for any amendments or additions. 



   

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 Perseverance The  

Our Christian Value for this half 

term is: 

Perseverance 

“Whatever you do, work at it 

with all your heart”  

St Michael with St Thomas 

Church 

Come and join the Sunday services 

at our beautiful church!  See 

times below. 

Don’t forget Children’s Church on 

the first Sunday of every month.  

Let’s Talk About Rights! 

This week our Article of the week for you to discuss at 

home is:  Article 31 Every child has the right to rest 

and play 

What does this mean?  

- How do children access this right? 

- How can duty bearers help to ensure 

children have this right? 

 



   

 

   

 

 

   

  

 

 

Quotes from Miss Slingsby’s 

#Positivegossip Book this week: 

• Choir for singing so beautifully and giving 

Dave a wonderful reminder of his 

brother who loved John Denver, Country 

Road was his favourite. 

• Jack, Toby, Sonny, Niall, Lydia, Alfie, 

Archie H and Sophie R for being superb 

role models in worship and demonstrating 

the actions superbly – Mrs Hogan 

• Arthur and James M for being extra 

sensible during the fire drill yesterday – 

Mrs Fisher 

• Evie F for being so kind & helpful with 

the younger children. What a role model! – 

Miss Slingsby 

• Y4 for being positive role models during 

the fire drill 

• Paul for doing good and sensible dancing in 

worship – Mrs Hogan 

 

Headteacher’s Award Winners: 

Rec – Logan for super engagement in all lessons 

Y1 – Lewis for helping his peers in their learning this 

week 

Y2 – Joseph for always being ready, respectful, and safe 

Y3 – Penelope for writing a fantastic narrative sequel 

Y4 – Alexa for stunning handwriting and presentation in 

our writing lesson 

Y5 – Annie for the most magnificent use of historical 

evidence 

Y6 – Iyana for such a fantastic first week in Y6 showing 

such amazing enthusiasm and positivity 

 

Lunchtime 

Superstars 

Rec – Oakah 

Y1 – Alayna 

Y2 - Noah 

Y3 -Penelope 

Y4 -Willow 

Y5 - Carter 

Y6 – Iyana 

 



   

 

   

 

 

  

Class Attendance: 

Rec – 97.1% 

Y1 – 99.4% 

Y2 – 94.4% 

Y3 – 94.2% 

Y4 – 97.8% 

Y5 – 93.2% 

Y6 – 97.4% 

 

 

Whole School Attendance – this year: 

96.7% 

Whole school attendance – this week: 

96.1% 

Class attendance winner: 

99.4% - Y1 

 



   

 

   

 

 



   

 

   

 

 

 



   

 

   

 

 

 


